
 

 

3rd May 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope that you are well.  I recently wrote to you regarding the planning for a third set of 
PPEs for Year 13 students.  All schools were required by the Government to assess students 
on three separate occasions so that the results could contribute towards a Teacher Assessed 
Grade (TAG) in each subject.  We had provisionally scheduled the third PPE for mid-May. 
 
As the national summer exams are now due to run as planned, we will not be proceeding 
with the third internal PPE in May.  This will ensure that all Year 13 students are able to 
focus fully on their external examinations.  Students will continue to be supported by their 
teachers in working towards the national summer exams. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please contact me via the school.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mr D. Fenlon 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


